
Summary of Resolution to Authorize the Filing of CMAQ Grant Application 

The Resolution authorizing the filing of a 2015 Congestion Mitigation and Air Quality (CMAQ) grant 

application with the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) will allow the Transit Commission to obtain the 

grant funds that will pay for 80 percent of the cost of four replacement buses.   The four buses being 

replaced will be the last four of the Transit Commission’s 1998 buses.  The total funds available in the 

grant will be $1,312,000.   The remaining 20 percent of the costs of the four buses will come from the 

City.   Those funds were authorized in the 2014 budget.      


